
Senate Reference No. 16-37 

Question Time 

It has been reported that IPFW will no longer seek to continue its Carnegie Community 

Engagement classification. Is this true?  Why is the university not seeking a continued Carnegie 

Community Engagement classification when departments and faculty have fostered so many 

connections with the Northeast Indiana community? How will this not hurt our reputation 

nationally and also not hurt our morale? Also, doesn’t this conflict with IPFW Strategic Plan 

2020 and our justification for being a Metropolitan university? 
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